
 
8th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re:  Fluoride Varnish Programme 
 
Within the Early Years Curriculum we promote being healthy. We look at how exercise, diet and teeth hygiene are part of 
being healthy.  
 
All children in Early Years are offered fluoride varnish to be applied to their teeth by the NHS Community Dental Service Team. 
The varnish helps to strengthen their teeth and prevent tooth decay. The programme is free and will only take a few minutes 
to complete. 
 
Your child missed their fluoride appointment in Reception last year, so the dental service would like to offer this to your 
child again, now they are in Year 1. 
 
Your child will be seen by the Community Dental Service Team in school on Thursday 23rd June 2022. 
 
Please can you read the attached information about the fluoride programme and return your parental consent form to the 
office. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask myself, or a member of the office team. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
R. Wolstenholme 
 
Assistant Vice Principal  

 


